CHAPEL HILL PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION

200 PLANT ROAD, CHAPEL HILL, NORTH CAROLINA 27514 VOICE/TTD: (919) 968-2784 • FAX: (919) 932-2923

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mayor Foy and Council

FROM:

Andrea Rohrbacher, Chair, Parks and Recreation Commission

RE:

Appointments to Parks and Recreation Commission

DATE:

May 29, 2003

The Parks and Recreation Commission met on May 21 and voted unanimously (8-0) to recommend that the Council appoint Cory Brooks, Pam Hemminger, and Jerry Neville to fill the two upcoming Commission vacancies and the one existing vacancy due to the resignation of John Covach. Ms. Hemminger will complete her first three year term at the end of June 2003. This would be initial appointments for Mr. Brooks and Mr. Neville.

The Commission greatly appreciates the opportunity to review new member applications and to make recommendations to the Council.

The Parks and Recreation Commission voted to forward this recommendation, with voting as follows:

For
Andrea Rohrbacher, Chair
Pam Hemminger, Vice Chair
Terry Blalock
Bob Broad
Mary Norwood-Jones
Pete Schwartz
Terri Tyson
Diane VandenBroek

Against none